INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION of MACHINISTS
and AEROSPACE WORKERS

The IAM local lodge 1848 would like to thank the members of the
communities of Flin Flon and Snow Lake for opening their hearts and
supporting all IAM members on the strike line for the four months we
were out of work. Your generous donations of food, drinks and money
are immeasurable. We never felt alone or isolated at any time. It is an
unbelievable feeling knowing a community has your back when you are
at your darkest hour. We cannot thank you enough and it will never be
forgotten.

To the businesses, local and from afar, we thank you for all donations in
support of us. It is a wonderful feeling knowing that the businesses of
our communities and beyond stepping up to the plate when we needed
them the most.

To all the unions who provided relief for our time out on strike. We are
all brothers and sisters fighting for a better way of life. It is good to
know that we support each other at all times.

Finally, thank you to the members and families of IAM and TCU/IAM
members. This was a difficult battle for us all. We all felt pain and
hardship throughout this entire ordeal. We stood strong and we stood
tall. We all supported each other and got through this together. We can
all hold our heads up high and be proud of standing up for what we
believe in.

With Gratitude and Solidarity,

Rene Beauchamp
President, IAM 1848



